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From the Secretariat Team

• A special board meeting was held to discuss the updates on 
Workability Asia Conference, 2023 via Zoom on July 25, 2023, in 
the presence of the chairperson, vice chairperson, 3 board 
members, 3 advisors, 2 from the secretariat team and 2 
observers.

• Mr. Dipesh updated the board on the developments with regard 
to Workability Asia Conference 2023 along with Mr. Dulal. The 
main developments discussed were the participation of Sheikh 
Hasina Wazed, the Prime Minister of Bangladesh in the 
Workability Asia Conference 2023 and the potential scheduling 
of the conference for the final week of October 2023.

• Mr. Hiroshi encouraged all directors to attend the meeting in 
person.

• Mr. Dipesh briefed the Board on Purple Fest International, an 
inclusive festival scheduled in January 2024 in Goa, India. He 
suggested a Workability Asia Pavilion be set up at the fest to 
highlight the organization's initiatives and memberships 
considering the anticipated high attendance at the event.

• Mr. Dipesh informed the board that the ILO Global Business and 
Disability Network has expressed interest in being a part of 
Workability Asia.

• Mr. Dipesh and Mr. Suporntum will be attending the Workability 
International board meeting on July 27, 2023.



Get featured in the next newsletter!

Workability Asia Newsletter would like to invite you to :

- Share your relevant information, knowledge, or experiences

with WorkAbility Asia members and our network.

- Send your articles (1-2 pages) with some photos.

- Send your stories to WorkAbility Asia Secretariat Team at

secretarygeneral@workabilityasia.org to be part of the next

newsletter

The deadline for the next submission date is 15.11.2023 so

hurry up and send your entries soon!
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